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13th April 2022 
 
Deputy David Cullinane, 
Dáil Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
PQ 17443/22 - To ask the Minister for Health the current training supports available for clinical psychologists 
which are or which he intends to make available; and if he will make a statement on the matter. 
  
                     - David Cullinane 

 
Dear Deputy Cullinane, 
 
The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for response. 
 
Training supports available for clinical psychologists and other information about psychologist education and 
training in Ireland can be seen in the following document on pages 30 – 39, which is publically available on the 
HSE website.  
https://www.hse.ie/eng/staff/jobs/eligibility-criteria/psychology-report-jan-2021.pdf  
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 
_________________________ 
Yvonne O’Neill, 
Interim National Director, 
Community Operations 
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